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Please be advised that I wish to be present at the above captioned meeting of the CPSC and to make a 
presentation in opposition to an appeal by the Condominium Corporation covering unit numbers 
38,40,42, 44, and 46 on Berkshire Court.  This matter is in respect to an issue over a so-called 
“naturalized area” on the properties that in the view of neighboring residents is in contravention of 
Provincial Statute and City of London By-laws.  
This matter has been discussed with Omar of the By-law enforcement department and he has been 
informed of my wish to be present and to make representations in support of a petition filed with the 
City in August 2016. 
Yours truly 
James E. Henkel 
298 Berkshire Place 
London Ontario 
N6J 3N6 
 


